
 

 
 
 
 
 
November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Clubs and Enrichment 2023-2024 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to share with you the wide range of extracurricular 

clubs and activities that will be available to your child at Enfield County School for Girls during the 

upcoming academic year. 

 

We believe that participating in clubs is an excellent way for students to not only expand their 

interests but also to develop important life skills. The diverse selection of clubs we offer caters to 

various interests and passions, allowing your child to explore their potential and make lasting 

friendships. Some of the clubs available this year include: 

 

 Chess Club 

 Global Leaders 

 Explorers League 

 Photography Club 

 Science Club 

This is just a small sample of what Enfield County School for Girls has to offer. To see the full range 

of clubs on offer please visit our school website using the link: 

https://www.enfieldcs.enfield.sch.uk/page/?title=Clubs+and+Enrichment&pid=92 where the 

timetable for each year group is published.  

 

We firmly believe that participating in extracurricular clubs can enhance your child's secondary 

school experience, and we look forward to supporting them in their chosen pursuits. If you have any 

questions or require more information, please feel free to contact us at 

ecsgeneral@enfieldcs.enfield.sch.uk. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support, and we can't wait to see your child's enthusiasm for learning 

and personal growth flourish through their involvement in our clubs. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms Bastienne 

Assistant Headteacher (Enrichment) 

 

https://www.enfieldcs.enfield.sch.uk/page/?title=Clubs+and+Enrichment&pid=92

